
Forest Service has plans for
Angora Fire restoration
Terri  Marceron,  superintendent  of  the  Lake  Tahoe  Basin
Management Unit, has signed off on the Angora Fire Restoration
Project.

The project area encompasses the boundary of the 3,100-acrea
burn area.

Copies  of  the  decision  and  maps  of  the  project  area  are
available at the Forest Service office at 35 College Drive,
South Lake Tahoe.

“This  project  represents  our  final  stage  of  planning  for
restoration activities on National Forest System lands within
the Angora Fire area. Project activities include management of
fire, fuels, vegetation, and forest health, wildlife habitat,
aquatic habitat and hydrologic function restoration, roads and
trails, and invasive weeds,” Forest Service officials said.

Appeals to the decision may be made until Aug. 23 to Randy
Moore, regional forester, 1323 Club Drive, Vallejo, CA 94592.

— Compiled by Kathryn Reed
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